



FINE MUSIC IN VARIETY!

YOUR FAVORITE SPORTS VOICE!

FIRST WITH THE NEWS!



2508 NORTH AVENUE

P.O.BOX 629

GRAND JUNCTION, COLO.

D. SPENCER GROW, President ABBOTT TESSMAN, Vice President and General Mgr.

Feb. 26, 1958

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler, 2818 So. Cherokee, Englewood, Colo.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Happy to verify the broadcast of our February frequency check on the morning of Feb. 22, 1958, from 1:00 to 1;15 AM, which consisted of tone, interrupted at 2 minute intervals by station identification.

This is the first report of our reception in your area. Other National Radio Club members have reported hearing our frequency checks, of course, usually from beyond 500 miles however. Your reception must be a case of "Short Skip", since you normally wouldn't receive either our ground signal or sky wave.

Many thanks for your listening report, and good luck.

Very truly yours,

J. R. Eicher, Chief Engineer.